
The City of Torrington is seeking quotations for six (6) GP Batteries – DR30 7.2V 0% 
Cadmium for its thermal imaging cameras.  
 
Questions regarding the Request for Quote may be addressed to D/C Jaye Giampaolo 
(860)489-2255. 
 
Quotations should be sent via e-mail to Charlene_Antonelli@torringtonct.org 
 
Quotations will be received until 11:00 AM, Friday, June 25, 2004.  


